
 

WHAT A FANTASTIC END TO 2019!
 
A  huge thank you to our fabulous Christmas Bazaar team for  such a
fantastic  event and to our our Christmas card fairy for  bringing al l  your
children's  art  work to l i fe!
 
TOGETHER WE HAVE RAISED:  £26,000 SINCE SEPTEMBER
 
WHAT A BRILLIANT BAZAAR
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over the holidays you can still raise funds for us!
 

HAPPY  CHRISTMAS 

C a n  y o u  h e l p ?  I n t e r e s t e d  i n  m a t c h  f u n d  g i v i n g ?  W a n t  t o  k n o w  m o r e  a b o u t  o u r  p o o l  p r o j e c t ?
P l e a s e  c o n t a c t  C l a y g a t e p r i m a r y s c h o o l  P A @ g m a i l . c o m

COOP UPDATE 
In the last 12 months the COOP
raised a fantastic £3,573 for our
school. The children will be getting
new playground equipment - a
fantastic new traversing wall! 
We are in the scheme again this
year so earn money for us while
you shop! 

POOL UPDATE:  WE'RE
MAKING A SPLASH WITH
OVER £290,000 RAISED

THANK YOU 
As always thank you to our amazing children, parents, grandparents,
carers, staff and friends of CPSPA for supporting us.
We would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a
wonderful New Year - see you all in 2020!


